
Intermunicipal Development Plan, 

Intermunicipal Collaboration Framework & 

Municipal Development Plan 

Public Open House 
 

YOU’RE INVITED! 

 

The Village of Heisler and Flagstaff County are developing an Intermunicipal Development Plan & 

Intermunicipal Collaboration Framework.   

 

The Village of Heisler is also developing a Municipal Development Plan. 

 

We want your input … 

 

Please join us at the public open house to discuss and learn more about these 3 projects. 

 

Public Open House 

October 4, 2018 

6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

Heisler Community Hall 

Heisler, Alberta 

 

The purpose of the Open House is to present information to interested landowners and stakeholders 

and to receive comments.   

 

We hope you are able to attend and provide us with your opinion.   

 

If you are unable to attend and would like a copy of the material, please contact: 

Heidi Rohe, Interim CAO at the Village of Heisler at 780-889-3774 or 

Shelly Armstrong, CAO at Flagstaff County at (780) 384-4100 

 

 


